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Scott Elder 
  SUPERINTENDENT 

 
 

Charlotte Gensler 
Executive Director: Procurement and Accounts Payable 
 
 
 
 

 

Date:  April 17, 2023 

Subject:  Reminder notice:  Pre-proposal meeting  

 

 

 

 

Hello interested Offeror, 

 

This letter is sent as a reminder and invitation that there will be a pre-proposal meeting tomorrow for 

RFP 23-084CG, Enterprise Resource Planning Services.  The meeting will be held at 10 am 

mountain time, Tuesday, April 18, 2023.  I have included a link to the meeting:  
 

Pre-proposal vendor conference https://plantemoran.zoom.us/j/89760383508 

 

 

Thank you again for your interest, 

 

Charlotte Gensler, CPM, CPO 

Executive Director:  Procurement and Accounts Payables 

Albuquerque Public Schools 
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